
 

 
 

 

May 2017 

 
 

A reminder to all the guys, May 14, 2017 is Mother’s Day, please take the time to 

honor your mothers or wives on this day. They do a great job of juggling 

responsibilities between work, family and children and some of the biggest babies 

are us guys. Send flowers, chocolates or take her out to dinner, otherwise I may not 

see you at the next meeting.  

 

 

    

 



 

 

 

Many thanks to all for attending our April meeting at the Publick House in 

Sturbridge, MA, Jeff Cook, AFS President was very pleased and happy to see the 

turnout. He complimented our chapter on our enthusiasm, attendance and 

participation and said he really enjoyed the evening. Great turnout all. 

 

 

Our next Chapter meeting is listed below; let’s see if we can duplicate our success. 

 

 

Tuesday May 16, 2017 

 

Our presenter will be Mark Havira, Certified SBEA Auditor, Efficient Lighting 

Consultants. 

 

Mark will present on the available programs for replacing your inefficient lighting, 

compressors and motors with the newest available equipment. There are a number of 

programs throughout the states that will refund, rebate or discount the cost of more  

 

 
Efficient electric lights or equipment. Don’t let this money go to waste, come to the 

meeting and find out how you can get your share of the rebates or refunds. 

 

The meeting will take place at the Publick House, 277 Main St. Sturbridge, MA and it 

will be a dinner meeting. The cost is $35.00 and includes dinner; there will be a cash bar 

available. The meeting will begin at 5:00 P.M. followed by the presentation and then 

dinner. Let me know if you are coming as the restaurant will want an accurate headcount, 

you can pay for your dinner on our webpage with the paypal link. I will send out menu 

selections and also post them on our facebook page. 

 

 

Hope to see you all there. 

 
 

 

 



June 2, 2017 
 

Once again the dynamic duo of Mark Johnson and Brian White of the D.W. Clark 

Company will be organizing the annual golf outing. 

 
 

So get out your clubs and start practicing your swings, the annual golf outing will again 

take place at the Heritage Country Club in Charlton, MA on Friday June 2
nd

, 2017. 

 

I am emailing the registration forms and also attaching them to our facebook page and 

our website. You can pay for your golfers registration with our convenient paypal link. 

 

Mark Johnson is making this his final hurrah before he joins the pro circuit so come have 

fun and play alongside the legendary golfing foundryman.  

 

 

June 13, 2017 

 

Our presenter will be: 

T. Blair Decker, VP Supply Chain 

General Dynamics Electric Boat 

Topic: How to Join Electric Boat’s Network of 

Subcontractors. 

 
 

Electric Boat has been tasked with doubling their output of submarines and surface ships 

for the next 10 years. They need help in the form of materials, patterns, castings, 

machined parts and various services. They want to do business locally if at all possible. 

If you’re looking for opportunities to grow your business, here’s your chance. 

 



Opportunity is knocking at your door, take advantage of this opportunity to meet and here 

from the man himself on how to do business with EB. 

 

 
 

 
This meeting will be held at the Capt. Daniel Packer Inne located at: 

32 Water St. Mystic, CT 06355 

 
 

The meeting will begin at 5:00 P.M. with general announcements and greetings 

followed by the presentation and then dinner. 

 

The cost of the meeting will be $35.00 per person and will include dinner. A cash 

bar will be available. Please RSVP as soon as possible as there will be limited seating 

available. 

 

Finally on Monday May 29th, please take a moment to remember the men and 

women who have made the ultimate sacrifice in defense of our country and freedom. 

These brave men and women won’t be able to join their families at parades or 

picnics as they have died fighting in our country’s wars. We owe them more then we 

can repay them, let’s honor them and pay tribute to them by flying our flag on 

Memorial Day.  

 

 
 

 



 

 

If you haven’t logged onto our website in a while, then shame on you. We have added a 

number of sponsors onto our sponsors’ page and we encourage everyone to visit the 

sponsors’ page and give our sponsors an opportunity. We appreciate their sponsorship. 

 

Please send me any ideas or suggestions for future meeting topics or events as it is your 

chapter and your dime. 

 

 

I can be contacted at emarczyszak@burndy.com  

 

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn and a Facebook page, 

both of which are being used to announce upcoming events. If you aren’t able to connect 

on either, please let me know and we’ll get you set up. 

 

Thanks for your continued support,  

Ed Marczyszak    

Chairman   

 www.newenglandafs.com 
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